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Hello everyone!

Welcome to the New
MSDU Newsletter! In this
issue you will find some
exciting new material!
Starting with a
sonographer snapshot,
we will be highlighting a
sonographer with every
newsletter issue! Then
below, you will find a
new section titled Trivia
Corner! Please send your
guesses to

to be entered for a
drawing to win a prize!

Also if you have
someone you would like
to nominate for our
sonographer spotlight
please send their name
and contact information
to

Trivia Corner:

3. WhICh placenta

Midwest Society of Diagnostic
Ultrasound
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